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February 28, 1954,

Hon. and Mrs. Clger J. Lunden/
Roseglen,

North Dakota.

Dear Friends:

This will acknowladge and thank you for
your letter of the 20th which arrived this morning.

I am glad you wrote me about the possib-
ility of an inter-racial school on the Fort EBerthold Reser-
vation and I can appreciate your interesting in seeing one
established. You can be assured that I will gladly to
all I can to help in the matter.

Withkkind regards and hoping you are well
and happy, Iam

Since rely,

WL ad.
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